
OLIVER BIRD HALL – Changes in Car Parking Facilities – 01.03.25. 

 
Significant changes will be made to the car parking facilities at the Oliver Bird Hall, with effect from 1st 
March, 2025, which will be managed in future by UKPS Car Parking Company.  This includes the 
driveway between the rear of the Oliver Bird Hall and St. Alphege Church.  There will be clear signage 
around the whole site so that people are fully informed about the change in parking facilities and 
failure to comply will result in a parking fine from UKPS of £100.  Any appeals will need to be directed 
to UKPS.  
 
It is hoped this information sheet will cover any questions or concerns but if not please email 
obhcarpark@solihullparish.org.uk or  complete one of the query slips provided and hand to your 
Group Leader of the event you are attending.  This will be forwarded to the Oliver Bird Hall Committee 
for a response.  Please note that the staff at the Parish Office are not able to take enquiries about 
car parking but they are a drop off point for the query slip in the event of a Group Leader not being 
available. 
 

• The current Car Parking Permit scheme offered by the Oliver Bird Hall will continue and permits 
must be displayed clearly on the front windscreen of vehicles.  The Permits cost £15 and are 
available from the Parish Office or the Group Leader of the event you are attending. 
 

• The Permits operate from 1st September 2024 to 31st August 2025 or until the final meeting of 
your group event.  School Permits are only valid during term-time.   

 

• UKPS will be monitoring the car park with their CCTV cameras and time will be allowed for 
people to return to their vehicles after school drop-off/collection.   

 

• Permits must be displayed if you attend the Oliver Bird Hall on a regular basis.   
 

• Please check your current Permit to ensure the registration number still relates to the 
information when the Permit was purchased.  Any changes must be notified to your Group 
Leader or the Parish Office.   

 

• The Church permit will cover attendance solely for the duration of Church services and events 
taking place in St. Alphege Church and the Oliver Bird Hall.   

 

• For ‘one-off’ events, such as party bookings in the Oliver Bird Hall, a key-pad will be available 
to register cars and this must be used on arrival and only lasts for the duration of the event.   

 
 
Contact details for UKPS will be available and the Car Parking Company can be contacted directly to 
appeal against a parking fine.  The Parish Office staff are not authorised to respond to car parking 
queries. 
 
 
 
Oliver Bird Hall Committee 
January 2025. 
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